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Western Harbour 
Western Harbour Advisory Group 

 

Minutes 
  

Meeting Date Time Location 

WH Advisory Group 10 March 2022 5.00pm - 6.00pm  MS Teams 

 

 
 
  

Attendees 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Advisory Group Chair  
John Savage, Executive Chairman - Bristol Chamber of Commerce & Initiative 
 
Advisory Group Members 
Simon Birch   Cumberland Basin Stakeholder Group 
Simon Dicken  Bedminster Business Improvement District 
Chris Bond  Hope Community Church 
Ian Wilkinson     Underfall Yard 
David Mellor  Architect  
 
BCC Representatives  
John Smith  Director: Economy of Place  
Abigail Stratford Head of Regeneration 
Emily Price  Regeneration Manager 
 
Apologies / Declined:  

Alex Hearn  North Somerset Council 
Name tbc  Youth Mayor 
Matthew Tanner SS Great Britain 
Alice Firebrace Regeneration Project Officer 
Julie Witham               Regeneration Project Manager  
Gareth Blacker Homes England 
James Durie              Business West 
Marti Burgess  City Centre Revitalisation Group 
Paul Baker  Bristol Property Agents 
Simon Cowley Mayor’s Policy Manager 
Stephen Peacock Executive Director Growth and Regeneration  
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Item AGENDA  
1. Welcome and Apologies 

The Chair welcomed attendees to the meeting. 
 
Simon Birch has replaced Dennis Gornall as chair of the Cumberland Basin Stakeholder 
Group.  
 
Sandra Meadows of Voscur has resigned from the group.   

2. 
 

Previous Minutes 
The minutes to the meeting on 25th November 2021 were approved. 
 

3. Draft Vision for Western Harbour 
Emily presented the draft vision for Western Harbour and explained how the 
engagement that took place from September-December 2021 had helped to create the 
vision.   
 
The consultation on the draft document will take place from 10 March – 22nd April, and it 
is anticipated that the vision will be considered by Cabinet in June 22, along with 
proposals for the next stage of masterplanning. The consultation will be online and 
accessible in public at The Create Centre and the Central Library.   
 
Emily and the chair agreed to attend Cumberland Basin Stakeholder Group. 
Emily agreed to present to the Harbourside Forum and any other stakeholder meetings 
the group requests to present the vision.   
 
Individuals in the group provided positive feedback on the vision and felt that it covered 
the majority of issues that were raised during the exhibition and workshops.   
 
It was noted that the masterplan would need to answer the more technical issues of road 
and flooding infrastructure.   
 
The group were asked to promote the consultation to their own networks.  
 

4 AOB  
The review of WHAG will be discussed at the next meeting.  
 

5. Next meeting 
It was agreed to schedule the next meeting for early May so as to discuss the results of 
the consultation and the outline of the forthcoming Cabinet report.  
 

 
 
 


